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DNMS 

RE: NOTICE OF RECIPROCAL RECOGNITION OF LICENSE FOR USE IN UTAH 
NRC Radioactive Material Lice~ . 

Dear Mr. Piccolo: 

In accordance with your request received December 8, 2015 and R313-19-30 of the Utah Administrative 
Code, you are hereby authorized to use radioactive materials at the temporary job sites you have specified, 
provided the job sites are not in areas under exclusive Federal jurisdiction. The use of radioactive materials 
must be conducted in accordance with the representations in your letter, Utah's Radiation Control Rules and 
your NRC radioactive material license. 

You should notify this office in a timely manner of a change in the information provided in the initial 
reciprocity request. This authorization is not effective after December 31, 2016 or 180 possession days in a 
calendar year, whichever occurs earlier. 

If you have any questions, please call Kathleen Allred at (801) 536-4002. 

Scott T. Anderson, Director 
Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control 
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c: NRC Region IV Radiation Control Program 
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